
TMJ Surgery Post CCT Fellowship  - Queens Medical Centre, Nottingham 

Applications for a 4-12 month post CCT in TMJ surgery are invited.  We would encourage  
candidates to  consider  incorporating  this as a  rotation  with  4 month  fellowships at  
Mersey, Nottingham and  Oxford . Successful candidates would be exposed to training with 
6 specialist TMJ surgeons and a wide range of allied experts providing a broad basis of 
experience. In Nottingham, Fellows would gain hands on experience with both Biomet and 
TMJ concepts TMJ replacement systems in addition to  level one arthroscopic surgery ( with 
exposure to different arthroscopic systems), open TMJ surgery,  condylar head and neck 
fractures, paediatric ankylosis management with distraction and skull base surgery (if 
desired).  Candidates would also be exposed to MDT clinics and non–surgical management.  
They would be actively encouraged to undertake audit, prepare publications (this unit has a 
high publication rate from the lead clinicians’ prospective databases) and attend the ESTMJS 
and SORG meetings.   

Funding exists for the Nottingham fellowship based on registrar salary with on call, funding 
from existing employers and local trusts is being sought in addition to BAOMS and 
commercial sponsorship of educational courses for Oxford and Mersey. 

All three units have a track record of providing high quality surgical training and are 
committed to producing successful future colleagues with the best possible training and 
ongoing support. 

If you are interested and would like to discuss details of what the Nottingham fellowship has 
to offer, please contact Andrew Sidebottom on Andrew.sidebottom@nuh.nhs.uk  
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